
301 Timeline 
 
Tuesday, May 9th- Plan posted on intranet and internet with feedback form.  
 
Wednesday, May 10: Parentlink sent to eligible employees: 

Dear Prop 301 Eligible Employees: 

A draft plan for Proposition 301 Pay for Performance Plan the 2017-2018 school year is 
available for review.  

Eligible employees will have the opportunity to comment on the proposed plan via a survey 
link scheduled to go out by email later today. Once a final version of the plan is written, you 
will receive another survey link that will enable you to cast your vote. That link is 
scheduled to go out during the week of May 15, 2017. 

The 2017-2018 plan was created by a Prop 301 joint committee made up of teachers, 
principals, the TEA president and a district facilitator. Please find links to the draft plan, a 
PowerPoint created to explain the plan to the Governing Board on May 9, 2017, and five 
exhibits that accompany the plan here. 

Wednesday, May 10th- Plan emailed to teachers seeking commentary/questions via 
survey monkey 
  
Thursday, May 11: Parentlink sent to eligible employees (clarification on link) 

Dear Prop 301 Eligible Employees: 

It appears that some emails sent yesterday were missing the hyperlink to the draft plan for 
the Proposition 301 Pay for Performance Plan for the 2017-2018 school year. 

Here is the link: http://www.tusd1.org/contents/distinfo/prop301/Plan17-18.asp. 

Thank you, and I apologize for any inconvenience.  

Friday, May 12: Parentlink on 301 Pay for Performance Forum 

Hello 301 Eligible Employees: 

By now you should have received a link to a survey to share your questions and comments 
on the draft proposal for the 301 Pay for Performance plan for 2017-2018. We are 
collecting those comments and questions as they come in, and we appreciate those who 
have offered their thoughts. 

http://www.tusd1.org/contents/distinfo/prop301/Plan17-18.asp


We have also scheduled a forum for questions and feedback about the proposed plan. It is 
scheduled from 4 p.m. to 5 p.m. on Tuesday, May 16, at the Duffy Community Center, 
Multipurpose Room, 5145 E. 5th St.  

If you can't be there but would like to watch the session, you can find it on 
www.tusd1.org and on www.facebook.com/tucsonunified.  

Find the draft 2017-2018 plan and accompanying documents here. 

Direct link: http://tusd1.org/contents/distinfo/prop301/Plan17-18.asp 

Friday, May 12th- 301 Forum Announcement posted on Internet and Intranet  
 
Monday, May 15th-Facebook Reminder regarding Forum 
 
Monday, May 15th- Posted in newsletter 
  
Tuesday, May 16th-Facebook Reminder regarding Forum 
  
Tuesday, May 16th- 301 Forum at Duffy, Facebook Live for comments/questions during, 
on loop on facebook page      

Thursday, May 18: Parentlink on 301 Pay for Performance Voting 

The ratification window for the 2017-2018 301 Pay for Performance Plan will open 
tomorrow, May 19, and will close at midnight on Friday, May 26. In order to pass, 70 
percent of all 301-eligible employees must approve the plan. You will receive a Survey 
Monkey email that will allow you to cast your vote. The plan will go before the board June 
13. To review the proposed plan, please go 
to http://www.tusd1.org/contents/distinfo/prop301/Plan17-18.asp 

CURRENTLY-FACEOOK LIVE RECORDING is currently posted on Facebook Live and has had 
420 views so far. There have been 58 views on Livestream.  
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